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Putnam Statement on PCOC Decision to 

Eliminate Citizen Advisory Board

WASHINGTON, D.C. – Representative Adam H. Putnam (R-FL 12) made the following statement on the Polk County Opportunity Council’s (PCOC) action to eliminate its Citizen Advisory Committee:

“I am extremely disappointed in the decision by PCOC’s Board to terminate its Citizen Advisory Committee.  However, I am not particularly surprised given the Board’s track record of ignoring those who are trying to help PCOC achieve its mission.

“The recent selection of Gary Hartfield as Executive Director was a positive step in the right direction.  As is often the case, however, for every step forward, PCOC’s Board seems to take three steps backwards.  State Representative Dennis Ross, Commissioner Gow Fields and School Board member Brenda Reddout have given their time and expertise in helping PCOC take necessary corrective action, but it appears that their counsel is not welcomed.

“A year and a half after the Inspector General’s Office opened its investigation into the activities and decisions of the Board, PCOC continues to insulate itself.  This recent action is a disservice to the dedicated men and women who implement head start programs and harmful to the parents and children that they serve.”
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